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The Ambassador of Canada to the Secretary of Transportation of the United States
of America

Washington, March 13, 1986

Dear Madam Secretary:

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 13, 1986
concerning an Experimental Transborder Air Services Programme to and from San
José, California, to be operated by carriers designated by our two governments.

I am pleased to inform you that the proposal outlined in your letter is acceptable
to the Government of Canada and to confirm that your letter and this reply, which is
authentic in English and French, shall constitute an Agreement between our two
governments which shall enter into force on the date of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

ALLAN GOTLIEB,
Ambassador

The Honourable Elizabeth H. Dole,
Secretary of Transportation,
Washington.



